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2022 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: CB-39-2022  

Draft No.:  1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: May 31, 2022  

Action: FAV  

 

REPORT:  Favorable 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Burroughs, Dernoga, Glaros, Harrison, 

Ivey, Medlock, Streeter, Turner, and Taveras. Absent: Franklin. 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on May 31, 2022, 

to consider CB-39-2022. 

 

CB-39-2022 is a Charter amendment bill, recommended by the Charter Review Commission, that 

amends Section 607 of the Charter of Prince George's County pertaining to Local and Minority 

Business.  

 

The purpose of CB-39-2022 is to include County law for the encouragement and support of local 

and minority businesses consistent with requirements of Federal, State, and County law. 

 

A copy of this Act shall be transmitted to the County Executive for publication and that a copy 

also be transmitted to the Prince George’s County Board of Elections for submission of the 

proposed amendment to the voters of this County at the 2022 General Election pursuant to Section 

1105 of the Charter. The question of adoption of the proposed Charter Amendment shall be 

submitted to the voters of the County at the General Election occurring on November 8, 2022. 

 

The Office of Law reports CB-039-2022 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments 

to its adoption. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported CB-039-2022 out favorably, 10-0. 

 

 


